This material is an English translation of the press release announced on Nov. 12, 2019 in Japanese,
and the Japanese release is given priority about the content and the interpretation.

Nov. 12, 2019

Notice regarding Cancellation of Treasury Shares

We are pleased to announce that the board of directors held today has resolved to cancel treasury
shares as follows, in accordance with the provisions of Article 178 of the Companies Act.

1. Type of shares to be cancelled: Common share of the Company

2. Total number of shares to be cancelled: 10 million shares (12.10% of total number of shares
issued before cancellation (excluding treasury shares))

3. Scheduled date of cancellation: November 15, 2019 (*)

(*) In the “Notice regarding Decision on Matters Relating to Acquisition of Treasury Shares and
Cancellation of Treasury Shares” released on July 10, 2019, the scheduled date of cancellation
was initially set for November 29, 2019. However, the date of cancellation has been changed to
the above schedule due to the early completion of the acquisition of treasury shares.

(Reference information)
Total number of shares issued after cancellation will be 85,164,895 shares.



